
 

 

 

 

Our Benefice is part 
of the Asum Group 

 

Large print hymn books are available at St 

Andrew’s and can be found on the bookshelf by the 

font. 

 

 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop system.  

To use this please switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email Pew Sheet contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk  no later than 9.00am on Thursday or telephone (01386 446381) 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 
Newsletter for Sunday 10th January 2016 Baptism of Christ 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
**************************************************************************************************************

 

Services and events for Today & the coming week 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9.45am Parish Eucharist Bengeworth 

10am Parish Eucharist Hampton 

10am Fairfield Church St. Andrews Centre 

11am All Age Worship Sedgeberrow 

6pm Holy Communion Hinton 

6pm Soul Food “Power” All Saints 

   

Tues 12th 10am... Holy Communion   Bengeworth 

    9am... St. Andrews Tots Guide & Scout Hall 

 2pm. St. Andrews Fellowship Guide & Scout Hall 

Wed 13th 10am... Holy Communion Hampton 

Thur 14th 10am... Splish Bengeworth 

 7.30pm... Youth Group Bengeworth 

 
 SUNDAY 17th January  

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9am Eucharist Sedgeberrow 

9.45am Parish Eucharist Bengeworth 

10am All Age Worship Hampton 

10am Fairfield Church St Andrews Centre 

6pm SoulFood All Saints 
 

 

     

FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM OUR CHURCHES 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  

Janet Bailey, Anna Ballard,  Maureen Cauldwell, Sarah 

Clements, Grace Dolphin, Andrew Dyke, Richie 

Edwards, Monica Garston, Olivia Hancock,  

Girlie Humphries, Margaret Goodman, Sue Jones, Lewis 

Langston, Clifford Lewis, Jackie Newbury, Nina Lippett, 

Janice Sinclair and Cyril Westwood as well as others 

known to us personally.  
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this 

time:-  
 Anthony Rusher, Lisa Martin, Marina Brereton, Arthur 

Knott ,Neil Canning, Michael Collings and Philip 

Gibbons. 
 

Please pray for all children and young people in our 

community, especially those involved in Church groups 

and Schools . 

Cheques are to be made out to the relevant Church PCC  not 

the Church. 
 

NOTICES 
 

**New weekly giving boxes are ready for 

collection from back of St. Andrew’s Church 
 

ALL Church Wardens. 
Please could you let the office have all dates for 

events for 2016 to go on the Calendar ASAP 
 

Fundraising/ Welcome Committee 
1st meeting of the year Tuesday 12th....11.30am 

in the Parish Office. 

Please feel free to join us if you are interested. 
 

PCC Meeting 
Hampton PCC Meeting.... 20th January....7pm 

Please note this meeting will be held in Church. 
 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 

18th to 24th January  
Monday 18th.........1pm......Quakers Meeting House 

Tuesday 19th..........Noon... Baptist Church 

Wednesday 20th.....Noon....Elim 

Thursday 21st..... ..1pm...... Salvation Army 

Friday 22nd........... Noon.....St. Andrews 

Saturday 23rd.........12.30pm...Methodist Church 
 

Beat the Beast Challenge 
I had a very interesting and inspirational man visit The 

Parish Office on Christmas Eve.  Please take the time to 

Google his page ‘Beat The Beast Challenge’ ......Janet 
 

Spring Harvest March 2016 
A group are heading to Minehead, Spring Harvest on 

March 28th for 5 days. 

If you would like to join us, book your accommodation at 

SpringHarvest.org or call 0330 100 9330 

and then us know you’re joining us. Sarah 0745654996 
 

Caring Hands 

There is a box for your donations of food, clothing, 

toiletries and baby requisites which will be passed on 

to Caring Hands, working at Evesham Christian 

Centre. 

         Notices for next week’s pew sheet 

Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 

Email :- parishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

No later than the preceding Thursday. 

mailto:bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk

